
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

MENTAL HEALTH 
RESIDENTIAL REHABILITATION PROGRAM  

REFERRAL PROCESS CHANGES 
 

JANUARY 13, 2015 
 
 
The Behavioral Health Administration and the Maryland Association of Core Service 
Agencies, in conjunction with Community Behavioral Health and Residential 
Rehabilitation Programs (RRP) have updated the process for making referrals to RRP 
services.  The RRP application is to be completed by the referral source in 
conjunction with the applicant and sent to the Core Service Agency of the county 
where the applicant is a resident.  See Referral Process attached. 
 
See attached forms: 

 
1. RRP Referral Process (updated Jan 6, 2015) 

 
2. State Hospital discharge contact info (updated Aug 24, 2014) 

 
3. CSA – Residential Specialist contact info (updated Sept 25, 2014) 

 
4. RRP Application (updated Sept 8, 2014) 

 
 

This updated Referral Process is in effect immediately, and will be reviewed at six (6) 
month intervals by BHA with input from stakeholders.  Any questions, please contact 
Russell Springham, Case Mgmt & Housing Coordinator, BHA at 410-402-8351 or 
russell.springham@maryland.gov.  
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